


new development is unquantified and unknown, but will almost 
certainly add to congestion and further traffic in the immediate and 
surrounding area, compounding the issues above. 

6. The assertions on traffic and parking made by the applicant appear to 
be unfounded and incorrect. Increasing the number of residential beds 
by a further 30% (40 to 52) will undoubtedly increase the number of 
staff, visitors and deliveries. Plus it will take away much-needed 
accommodation for families wanting to rent in the area to utilise the 
nurseries, Westbury Park School and Redland Green school. 

We hope this application is strongly rejected. 
 
Many thanks, 
Stefan 

 




